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               Topaz News 
 

Thank you for coming along to journal share this week. If you would like to add some feedback 
to the journal there is a sheet in the home learning book to fill in and send back. 

Learning 

We have carried on with our 
focus on measures. Olaf has had 
a problem with his nose so we 
have had to measure all sorts of 
carrots to look for a new one for 
him. Santa Land has been very 
busy. This week we have been 
thinking about maps for Santa 
which has raised lots of interest 
in places from around the world. 

In phonics we have started to look at the sounds made by two sounds together. You have a 
sheet in the home learning books with sh/ch/th/oo/ee and or. We will carry on looking at these 
next week. 

Next week 

Tuesday  

Performance starts around 9.30am. There will be drinks served afterwards and any money we 
make will go with the bauble money and be spent on resources to support the children. As it is 
only Topaz class, you can bring along anyone who you would like to. Baubles that we still have 
and a few other items will be available for purchase. 

Disco 4.45pm until 5.45pm  

Thursday  

Jumper day and last day of term 2 

Coffee Morning – We will sing some songs 

We will have an afternoon of Christmas fun. Rather than the party plate we have decided to 
supply some treats ourselves. 

After all of that, please enjoy a fabulous Christmas!! 

Many thanks for your support,        

Sally Windmill 


